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2nd December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are so excited to let you know that we have booked the BBC’s  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Blue Peter legend Peter Duncan, a critically acclaimed Panto Dame, Writer and Director, 
has decided to use his own 'Giant' back garden to film JACK AND THE BEANSTALK - a 
socially distanced pantomime complete with ingenious sets, fabulous costumes... and even 
a real beanstalk! 
 
It will have boos and cheers, a sing-a-long song sheet, an interactive, pre-filmed creative 
workshop, learning activities and, because it’s a 'Blue Peter style made’ video, we just know 
it’s going to be suitable for all children plus GREAT FUN! 
 
We are asking for parents to please pay just £5 via SchoolMoney which will go towards 
paying for the panto, popcorn for each child whilst they watch the panto, plus Christmas 
crafting products (glitter, paint etc.) for each class so they can make their Christmas cards, 
calendars and general Christmassy activities. 
 
We are hoping that all our H&C children will think school (during these unusual times) is just 
as Christmassy, festive and fun as in previous years.  As always, thank you all for your 
support. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs R Phillips  
Headteacher 

Oh no it’s not! 

Oh yes it is! 

It’s behind you! 

Booooooooo!!! 
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